
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 5 October 2020   

MY FB5K FUNDRAISING EVENT 

Last week we shared details of our new fundraising initiative to help 

support the mental wellbeing of students at Fullbrook.  This week, we are 

delighted to reveal our plan to get students, their families and staff 

involved to help grow this fund.  

My FB5K is a self-managed challenge, where the Fullbrook community run 

or walk 5K to raise funds and awareness of the Fullbrook Young Minds 

mental health fund.  Further details of the Fullbrook Young Minds fund, 

and the challenge and are on page 3 & 4 of the newsletter, and will be 

available on the Fundraising section of the Community area on our 

website next week.  Supporters can donate to either the main Fullbrook 

Young Minds fund, or the one we have set up for the My FB5K. 

If you would like to get involved, then please share the information on 

how to donate with your friends and family.  We would also love to see 

pictures of you or your children completing the challenge. Either share on 

social media with the hashtags #MyFB5K, #FullbrookYoungMinds and 

#Inspired2Achieve or email them to info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

with the subject heading My FB5K. 

"Do your little bit of good where you are; It's those 

little bits of good put together that overwhelm the 

world." Archbishop Desmond Tutu 

EARLY FINISH - FRIDAY 16 OCTOBER 

As you will have seen on the school calendar and the ‘Dates for your 

Diary’ on the newsletter, students have an early finish on Friday 16 

October.  To ensure there is a staggered departure after period 3 lessons, 

the arrangements for each year group are as follows: 

 Years 7 & 8:  Students will go straight home when period 3 finishes 

at 12:10pm 

 Year 10:  Students will go straight home when period 3 finishes at 

12:20pm 

 Years 9 & 11:  Students (and teachers) will wait in their classrooms 

for 10 minutes at the end of period 3 to create a stagger. Once year 

10 have left the school site years 9 and 11 will leave, this will be at 

about 12.30 

 

FULLBROOK OPEN 

EVENT 

PROGRAMME 

If you missed our Open Morning 

sessions for New Haw, West 

Byfleet, Pyrford or St Mary’s 

then feel free to book on to the 

extra session on 19 October 

 

Thursday 15 October 

9:30am (Ottershaw Juniors) 

10:30am (Byfleet Primary) 

 

Monday 19 October 

9:30am (Any school not covered 

by the sessions above or if you 

are unable to attend the one for 

your school) 

 

Click here to book. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/fundraising/
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/open-events/


 

REMINDER - PARENTS VISITING FULLBROOK PREMISES 

Please remember that you should not be visiting Fullbrook premises without 

an appointment, even if it is to drop something off for your child.  You must 

speak to reception to arrange a time when we are able to welcome you to 

the school, and when visiting, please also make sure you are wearing a 

facemask. 

WORD OF THE CYCLE 

It’s time for another Word of the Cycle, which will be incorporated, into 

lessons and tutor times with students. We would be grateful if you could 

continue to support this by using the word in conversation at home.  

GAUGE (verb): To estimate or determine the amount, level or volume of 

Example: The teacher wanted to gauge how much the class had learned so 

he set them a short test the following lesson 

LEGO SETS STILL NEEDED! 

We are still looking for small, simple Lego kits (approximate 50 pieces) for 

our new Lego Therapy initiative in The Hub.  Lego sets need to be complete 

and with full instructions or bags of loose, simple shaped bricks in order for 

us to create our own designs for children to follow would also be welcome. 

If you can help, please contact our Reception team to arrange a convenient 

time to drop off your donation. 

HALLOWEEN HOUSE COMPETITION 

Please see page 4 for details of the Halloween House Competition, which is 

running until the end of October.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 15 

October 

Fullbrook Virtual Open Morning – 2021 Admission (9:30am – 

Ottershaw & 10:30am – Byfleet) 

Friday 16 

October 
Early finish for students after P3 lesson  (half day INSET) 

Monday 19 

October 

Fullbrook Virtual Open Morning – 2021 Admission (9:30am – 

Additional Session) 

Monday 19 

October – 

Friday 23 

October 

Fullbrook 6 Interviews (by appointment) 

Friday 23 

October  
School closes for half term (normal finish time for students) 

Monday 2 

November 
School reopens (all students in school) 

Monday 2 

November – 

Friday 6 

November 

Fullbrook 6 Interviews (by appointment) 

Thursday 5 

November  
Fullbrook 6 Parents Evening (by virtual appointment) 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us 

via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages. 

 

mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool


 

FULLBROOK YOUNG MINDS - INFORMATION 

http://easydonate.org/FBKYM


 

MY FB5K CHALLENGE – HOW TO DONATE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HALLOWEEN HOUSE COMPETITION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://easydonate.org/FB5K

